
DATE:

TO: Bridget Dooling
Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs
Office of Management and Budget

THROUGH: Alan Schiff
Chief of Staff
Higher Education Programs

FROM: James E. Laws, Jr., Ed.D.
Institutional Development and 
  Undergraduate Education Service

SUBJECT: Request for Approval of the Asian American and Native American Pacific
Islander-serving  Institutions  and  the  Native  American-serving  Nontribal
Institutions Programs Application (CFDA 84.New)

Attached for your review and approval is the application package for the Asian American 
and Native American Pacific Islander-serving Institutions and the Native American-serving 
Nontribal Institutions Program.   We are requesting a three-year approval.  The application 
will be used for the Fiscal Year 2008 competition, which will be held in Spring 2008.  

The attached ICR Part I, ICR Part II, Supporting Statement, and the Application for the 
Asian American and Native American Pacific Islander-serving Institutions and the Native 
American-serving Nontribal Institutions programs are being submitted as required for 
approval of a data collection instrument.  

Your review of the attached information collection package is requested.  For additional 
information, please contact Darlene Collins at (202) 502-7576.

Attachments:
ICR Part I
ICR Part II
Supporting Statement
Application for Asian American and Native American Pacific Islander-serving     
   Institutions and the Native American-serving Nontribal Institutions Programs

 


	

